February 11, 1985 BOCKE

Note to: Parties to TMI-1 Restart Proceeding

Attached for your information is a letter dated January 7, 1985
from Sharon R, Connelly, Director, Office of Inspector and Auditor, to

Lynne Bernabei.

ck P. Goldberg
ounsel for NRC Staff
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Attachment: As stated

cc. TMI-1 service list
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January 7, 1985

Ms. Lynne Bernabei
Attornev for Three Mile

Island Alert
Government Accountabilitv Proiect ,
1555 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 202
Washington, D. C. 20036

Dear Ms, Bernabei:

Thank you for your letter of December 10, 1984, requesting that my office
conduct an investigation to determine whether any NRC official attempted to
harass a witness for Three Mile Island Alert or whether there have been any
improper ex parte contacts between any NRC officials and employees advising
the Comissioners in the exercise of their quasi-judicial functions.

I have been requested by the Department of Justice to defer any inquiry into
these matters at this time.

Sincerely,
Originzl cigned by
Sharca R. Connelly

Sharon R, Connelly, Director
Office of Inspector and Auditor
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